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Meeting Minutes
December 21, 2016
5:30 PM

Venue:
Town Hall (78 Main Street, Hudson, MA 01749)


3rd Floor Conference Room B

Agenda:

1.0 Preliminaries



1.1
The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM


1.2
Roll Call: Sam Wong, Michael Delfino, Pat Emmons and Jay Murphy
2.0
General Business

2.1
Vouchers: Jay motioned to approve all vouchers.  Pat seconded the motion and it carried 3-0


2.2
Minutes November 30, 2016

Pat motioned to accept the Minutes as written.  Jay seconded the motion and it carried 3-0
3.0
New Business


3.1
Recreational Marijuana
Sam presented the draft letter to James Eldridge and Kate Hogan.  The Board members voted 2-1-0 to choose the “Opt-In” to sell.  They would like more local control.  The remainder of the letter was accepted and approved.  The MMA has submitted a similar letter with many of the same points.
3.2
Transfer Station 
Sam and Michael met with BP.  They discussed the possibility of moving to the back of DPW where the Water Treatment Plant is.  Rich’s Auto Parts soil is severely contaminated and located in Zone 2, that option has been removed from the discussion.  Curbside pricing from BP are good and DEP can provide a grant which would cover 70% of the 35 gallon barrels.  We would need a minimum of 2000 households to make it cost effective.  DEP recommends that it be made mandatory unless you can provide documentation that you have a contract with a private hauler.
3.3 
Body Works Regulation

The Board will hold a public hearing on January 25, 2017.

3.4
Sam discussed several grants that we will be applying for.  We are hoping for funding for implementation training for a Dementia Friendly Community.  The Hudson Police are developing a database for information pertaining to residents with dementia.

4.0
Adjournment




The meeting was adjourned 6:05 PM
BOARD OF HEALTH


78 Main Street


Hudson, MA 01749


(978) 562-2020








